
REPORT ON WORKSHOP FOR PHONETICS  

It is never too late to learn and to grow.  

Also, one of the greatest things in life is to keep learning. 

The Bishop's Co-Ed School, Kalyani Nagar organised an in-service training program 

for the teachers of Nursery to Class 2 on Saturday, 24th June 2023. The workshop 

was conducted by Mrs. Sharanya Sriram, a Certified Educator for children and the 

founder of S.L.A.T.E 

The teachers learnt to read the letters of the English alphabet by singing the phonic 

sounds with their respective actions. Interesting and engaging activities were also 

conducted, which kept everyone attentive and alert.  



It was indeed an enriching and empowering session which not only taught the 

teachers to adapt and create a fun learning atmosphere in their classrooms but also 

to utilise the activities shared by Mrs. Sriram in their day-to-day teaching and learn-

ing process. 

We as teachers, gained a lot from this training session and would like to extend our 

heartfelt gratitude to our Principal, Mr. Ashley Eates and Headmistress,                   

Mrs. Christina Dunn for organising this engaging and informative session for us. 

 

Report by: Mrs Pramila Borde 


